
Metra lot repair to start Oct. 4 
Posted: Sept. 28, 2021 
 
The Village has contracted with McGill Construction to repair the eastern half 
of the Oak Park Avenue Metra train station parking lot beginning Monday, 
Oct. 4. 
 
Work is slated to be completed by Friday, Oct. 15 and will include curb and 
gutter removal and replacement, hot mix asphalt (HMA) removal and 
replacement, parkway restoration and pavement restriping. 
 
While the east half of the lot will be closed during repairs, commuters will still 
be able to park in the western half of the parking lot. 


